
M A Y ,  2 0 1 7

F A C I L I T Y  S E R V I C E S
A N N I V E R S A R I E S

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE
FOLLOWING EMPLOYEES

WHO ARE CELEBRATING AN
ANNIVERSARY AT UWSP IN

MAY

JIM ADAMSKI
Purchasing Supervisor

15 years of service

GIL KVATEK
Painter

5 years of service

THANK YOU
FOR YOUR SERVICE!

T E A M  M E M B E R S :
PAM BOTWINSKI • KEVIN LEICK

DARCY LOOMIS • VICKI MERONK
MARY MUELLER • DOREEN PELTIER
JASON WELLER • MARC WOLFRAM

The 20th WebTMA Conference was held this year in Tulsa, OK, from 
April 10-14th. Tina Kramer, Business Manager, UWSP, again presented. 
Her presentation, “The Journey of Acceptance and Training New 
Users,” was a big success for many that represented backgrounds from 
Education, Government, Health Care and Businesses from all over the 
country and the world. It was a record setting year with over 600 in 
attendance and was held at the Hyatt Regency in downtown Tulsa, OK.

The Conference features a broad range of activities to sharpen your 
skills with WebTMA products. Those that attend have the opportunity 
to increase your knowledge, productivity, and value of the WebTMA 
application within your organization. The Conference offers a variety of 
breakout sessions, hands-on workshops, and roundtable discussions. 
Most importantly, the Conference always provides those attending 
with the opportunity to network, collaborate, and exchange ideas with 
TMA staff and peers.

This year UWSP Facility Services sent Eva Hathaway, Travis Olsen, 
Darcy Loomis and Tina Kramer to the conference.



Participants in the recent WebTMA Conference exchanging ideas.

Aloha! It’s a T.E.A.M.
Hotdog & Brat Fry 

LUAU!
Thursday, May 25

@ the M&M Garage
Beginning at Noon.

Sign up to donate 
needed items soon!

Memorial Day is observed on the last Monday of May. It was formerly 
known as Decoration Day and commemorates all men and women who 
have died in military service for the United States. Many people visit 
cemeteries and memorials on Memorial Day and it is traditionally seen 
as the start of the summer season.

It is traditional to fly the flag of the United States at half staff from dawn 
until noon. Many people visit cemeteries and memorials, particularly to 
honor those who have died in military service. Many volunteers place an 
American flag on each grave in national cemeteries. 

Memorial Day has become less of an occasion of remembrance. Many 
people choose to hold picnics, sports events and family gatherings on 
this weekend. This day is traditionally seen as the start of the summer 
season for cultural events.

- Courtesy timeanddate.com

Monday, May 29
Memorial Day 2017 in the United States of America

Have something 
you’d like to share 

with Facility 
Services?

Perhaps a picture 
of that big fish? 

Wild birds in your 
feeder?

Send your pictures 
with a brief 

description to John 
Kluck

jkluck@uwsp.edu


